
As I sadly lack computer skills & am unable to upload the local response to the recent ,. The decision to 
impose serious additional charges upon us Haughton irrigators. However I am in total agreement with the 
excellent, objectively based exposure of the very flawed studies upon which they have based their 
decisions. 
In particular ,that they have given any credence to the grossly inaccurate data presented by consultants " 
Water Solutions ",who clearly presented outrageous data prepared by staff who are clearly inappropriate 
& not qualified to deliver on aquafers. 


